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On Monday we welcomed Margot from Father
Hudson’s to talk to us about how money

raised is used by the charity. The children have
all gone home with a small bag and any
donations are greatly welcomed

so that we can support this great cause.

Reception had a great time at the start of the
week learning about Palm Sunday. All of the
children dressed up and re-told the story
beautifully.

Year 2 went to Sacred Heart School yesterday to
take part in the Mousike Ensemble. The children
had a great time and are looking forward to
sharing with their own parents next week.

Thank you for all of the donations of Easter Eggs
today. We are looking forward to drawing the
raffle on Thursday so there is still plenty of time
to buy tickets or donate an egg!

Well done to our children that received their
sacrament of First Confession last night. We are

very proud of you.

Have a lovely weekend.

@SAINTANNESCPS

On Thursday 21st March will be a
whole school mass at church at
9.30am everyone is invited.

Each Sunday Mass is celebrated
at St Anne’s Church at 9am.

This week our Mission is to enter
into the presence of Jesus.

The Examen Prayer helps you to Iook chk on‘your
day with the help of th

This half term pupils are growing to be
faith filled and hopeful.

Good Mews for Families

Wednesday Word Link

Love one another, as | have loved you, in our home, school and parish families.


https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/messenger?pid=MTA101634&v=105.8

/ Please see the attached term
dates. Holidays must be taken

Monday 18th March within the school holidays when
school is closed. If holidays are
Year 2 Mousique Ensemble performance booked we can not guarantee

to parents at 2.30pm in the school hall the school place will be kept

available for when you return.
Wednesday 20th March Thank you.

Years 1 -3 Ricky Dance Show - parents
invited at 9.00am

Thursday 21st March
Easter Egg Raffle
Friday 22nd March - Sunday 7th April

Friday: Non-uniform day - £1 donation for
the Father Hudson appeal

Children finish at 2.15 pm for the Easter
holidays. Children return on Monday 8th
April
Tuesday 16th April
Year 3 Trip to the Lunt Fort

Saturday 1st June

First Holy Communion Mass

Please click here to view more
information on the Coventry
Holidays and Food Programme

HAF PI‘OQ ramme

Love one another, as | have loved you, in our home, school and parish families.


https://www.canva.com/design/DAF-0cxBQo4/9E-YrV01NxYQf-TbzskxVg/edit

Father Hudson's Care

Good Shep

Help us care for others by raising funds for children,
families and adults in need. You could donate some of
your sweet or treat money, or raise money for us in other
ways.

Every pound donated helps us to reach out to those in
need.

StGeorge's House,Gerards
<t R, Way Coleshill, Birmingham e fundraising fatherhudsons.org.u
Hudson’s B46 3FG W www.fatherhudsons.org.uk
Care t 01675 434 000 & www.facebook.com/FatherHudson

Registered Charity No. 512992 B ©FatherHudsons
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To Parents/Careers of Year 6 students who have secured a place
at Meadow Park School.
You are invited to our afternoon tea. This will give us the
opportunity to meet our new families and their children.

It’s a chance to enjoy a cup of tea (or coffee) and slice of cake,
whilst meeting members of our pastoral team.

Choose from the following date and times,
+»  Thursday 21st March 4pm - 5pm
. Thursday 2nd May 2.30pm - 3.30pm

Limited availability so please email to book your space:

mp-transition@meadowparkschool.com



We ask that parents label ALL items that are brought into school. Itis
impossible to return items with no names.

Please regularly check these so the printing has not washed off or
faded. Clothing is so expensive as we all know, it only takes a few
moments to write names in.

Please see items of lost property if is not claimed it will be disposed of
by Friday 22nd March 2024.




Reception Yearl Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year5 Year 6
Skye & Lidia & Callum & | Ashraf& | Rhema & | Ajay & Theo &
Joshua O | Stephanie Kyah Charitie Daniel Jayden | Renesamae

All the children that

night

ominations
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W ST ANNE'S SCHOOL - PARENTS OF THE /V\

CHILDREN IN YEARS 1,2 & 3 ARE INVITED TO
WATCH THE SHOW. CHILDREN CAN WEAR

S | e



Gerody - Reception
Skylar - Nursery
Christopher - Year 6




El Salvador Cross Competition!-{ﬁ

For Christians, the cross is a sign of hope because it symbolises Jesus’ | v, 5
resurrection after his death.

The people in El Salvador are relatively poor and the people have suffered
many conflicts in recent times. Christian Bishops, Priests and Nuns have
even lost their lives standing up for the poorest people, but they have faith
that the future will be peaceful.

For El Salvador, images of the sun, flowers, animals, people and homes
represent reminders of the good things in life. The designs are in bright
colours because they are a sign of hope.

Task:

BEFORE
We would like a Cross designed for our school of St Anne’s. We would like it
to be bright and colourful and full of images that represent our school and
community. The winning designs will then be printed and displayed around
school so that everyone can enjoy them.

Please can designs be bought back into school by Friday 19th April.
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TREASURE ART DANCE STEAM SPORT ARCHERY
HUNTS

" PAPER MACHE | FRISBEE GOLF
m FRISBEE GOLF §2NEABS

PLUS S.T.E.A.M, DANCE, KARAOKE, TALENT SHOWS & MORE!*

«

EARLY 8AM DROP OFF'S AND LATE 5.30PM PICK UPS
AVAILABLE WITH A SURPLUS FEE

OFSTED REGISTERE CHILDCARE VOUCHERS

BRIAR HILL INFANT SCHOQWV
EMSCOTE INFANT SCHOOW

PRIORS FIELD PRIMARY SGHOOV
FINHAM PRIMARY SCHOOL
HEATHCOTE PRIMARY SCHOOL

W: www.gogomakers.co.uk | E: hello@gogomakers.co.uk | T: 01926 935377

Inspiring young minds to think BIG! Y Y W W W RATED 5STARS ON GOOGLE
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g—:’:‘jp chee'iﬁty Keeping children saf nline

A Parent’s Guide to Cyberbullying

Many young people who are victims of
cyberbullying suffer in silence.

They fee| they can’t turn to parents or a trusted adult for

support as they fear they may get in trouble or have their ecen tho G cade with your
4 QNE S CAmera or Farent
devices taken away from them. It can carry on all day, all Guices on hew te help keep

. . your childran safe online
evening and all weekend for the world to see, causing a

lot of emotional stress to the victim and their family.

It can very
quickly lead to
the victim feeling
trapped, scared
and vulnerable
to grooming

and blackmail

Online safety is when young people know who they can tell
if they feel upset by something that has happened online.

Parents please contact your school to enquire attending
their next e-safety workshop or have any concerns.

Working with Home Office 'PREVENT’, The Police and Crime Commissioner
and Children’s Safeguarding Partnerships to help keep children safe online.

Skips Educational Email: info@skipsed.com Tel: +44 121 227 1941

SKkips  www.skipssafetynet.org ¥




